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June 06, 2023 

 

Dear New School Board Members, 

 

It is with sincere pleasure that I welcome you to the Board of Directors of Grant School District #3. We are 

very pleased to have you as part of the board. We know that your skills and experiences will be an asset to 

our board and future work.   

 

We meet one or two times each month and our work is extremely important. We meet on the 3rd Wednesday 

of each month for our regular board meeting. When needed, we schedule Work Sessions, which can happen 

anytime during the month. Our board members also serve on bargaining, calendar, strategic planning 

committees etc.  

 

We have scheduled an OSBA Training Session, for June 28th, at 6:00 PM. Oregon State Board Association 

is sending a representative here to work and train our board members on board expectations, roles and 

responsibilities. The training should be excellent. Please be sure to add to your calendar.  

 

Janet Myers, is our Board Secretary. She puts together our monthly agendas and communicates with board 

members on a regular basis. Janet, will also be contacting you over the next few days to schedule a meeting 

with me. I look forward to this time and getting to know each of you.  

 

Welcome once again, and we look forward to working with you and your valuable contributions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Louis Dix 

Superintendent 
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